
August 13, 2025 

NOTIFICATION OF  
BRIDGE CONDITION AND INTERIM RESTRICTIONS 

DETENBECK ROAD BRIDGE 

Ongoing monitoring of the existing Detenbeck Road Bridge has revealed changes in its condition. 
Based on the recommendation of our structural engineering consultant, the Bridge we be required to be 
closed during construction as well as the City has implemented the following restrictions for the existing 
bridge, effective immediately: 

• Load limit reduced to 2.5 tonnes for all non-emergency and non-essential vehicles 
• Speed limit reduced to 10 km/h 

Only emergency services and essential deliveries (e.g., water supply) will be permitted to use the 
bridge under these conditions. 
 
The City of Niagara Falls will be replacing the Detenbeck Road Bridge. This project will be completed 
by Rankin Construction Inc. with construction tentatively scheduled to begin the week of September 1, 
2025, and will continue for approximately 40 working days, weather permitting. 
 
If you have any questions, comments, or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned. 
 
Nick Golia, Senior Project Manager, C.Tech. 
Municipal Works, City of Niagara Falls 
4310 Queen Street, Niagara Falls, ON  L2E 6X5 
Phone: 905-356-7521, Ext. 4290  
Fax: 289-296-0048 
Email: ngolia@niagarafalls.ca 

 
 

mailto:ngolia@niagarafalls.ca

